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NOTICE of candidates’ election address 
submission 

 

 
 

Election of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for the Sussex Police area 

 
 

 

1. An election is to be held for a Police and Crime Commissioner for the Sussex Police 
Area on Thursday 5 May 2016. 

 
2. Candidates are entitled to include an election address on a national website, which is a 

statement prepared by their election agent, according to the rules in Schedule 8 of the 
Police and Crime Commission Elections Order 2012. 

 
3. Candidates’ election addresses must be delivered to the Police Area Returning Officer 

electronically, unless there is a valid reason for it being submitted in hard copy form.  
The address should be delivered to paro@wealden.gov.uk no later than 12 noon on 
Thursday 7 April 2016. 

 
4. Forms for the preparation of a candidate’s address may be obtained from the Police 

Area Returning Officer at the Electoral Services Office, Wealden District Council, 
Vicarage Lane, Hailsham, BN27 2AX, paro@wealden.gov.uk. 

 
 
 
 
Dated: 30 March 2016                                                          Charles Lant 
                                                                                             Police Area Returning Officer 


